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Our Social Emotional Learning Focus this month is 
 
 

 

 
Happy 

Birthday 
 
 

5th -Violina 
6th -Henry   

11th - Journee 
12th - Raegan 
14th - Angel  
30th - Claire 

 
 

 
 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
End of the Year Carnival - May 14 

Last Day of Club - May 15 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

CLUB CLOSED 
 

May 19 - 22  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
Get To Know your teachers! 

What was your favorite memory 

this year? 🧠 

 

💙Mrs. Becky loved doing a cheer with 

the kids and was surprised by how fast 

they learned it. 

 

💙Mrs. Laurel enjoyed writing skits 

about the 7 Habits for the members to 

act out. 

 

💙Mrs. Lorie loved seeing what the kids 

were excited about and treasured all 

the hugs she received. 

 

💙Miss Nikole’s favorite memory was 

her first day at Milford BGC — she 

loved meeting everyone and getting to 

know them. 

 
 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Nikole Mitchell 
Site Coordinator 
Phone: 801-372-4836 
Email: nikole.mitchell@bgcutah.org 

 

PARENT RESOURCES 

Parent Handbook 
Membership Handbook 

 
Project Learn 

 

The main focus of power hour will be to 
help members complete homework and 

school assignments 
Mon-Thurs 4:30-5:00 

 
STEM Labs 

 

STEM stands for Science, Technology, 
Engineering, and Mathematics. It's an 

interdisciplinary approach to learning that 
encourages hands-on exploration, 

problem-solving, and real-world 
applications. STEM education focuses on 
integrating these four disciplines in order 
to promote critical thinking, innovation, 

and collaboration. By engaging in STEM 
activities, individuals develop skills that 

are essential for success. 
Tuesdays at 4:00 

 
Enrichment 

 

Enrichment clubs are to further enrich and 
broaden our members’ experience by 
offering a variety of clubs. Clubs are to 
help students build skills in a variety of 

creative and fun activities 
Mon-Thurs 3:30-4:30 

 
Social Emotional Learning 

(Prevention & Behavior) 
 

Leader In Me and SMART Moves 
curriculum focus on providing youth with 

important social-emotional skills. All Social 
Emotional Learning skills are taught 
through daily lessons and integrated 
throughout the rest of the program.  

Mon-Wed-Thurs at 4:00 

 

https://bgcutah.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/Parent-Handbook-FY24.pdf
https://bgcutah.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/Membership-Handbook-FY24.pdf


 

                 Milford 

Afterschool Program 

2024-2025 
Social Emotional 
Learning Weekly 

Focus 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 28 
 

29 
 

30 
 

1 
Spring Fling Club! 

🌷 
Power Hour ✏️ 

 
 

2 
 

 5 
Spring Fling Club! 

🌷 
Power Hour ✏️ 

Fire Drill 🚨 

6 
STEM Club🧪 

Forest Safety Fun! 
🐻  

Power Hour ✏️ 
 

7 

Make and Take 
Club! 🎨 

Ride Safe, Stay 
Safe! 🚔 

Power Hour ✏️ 

8 

Sports Club! ⚽ 
Power Hour ✏️ 

 

9 

 

 12 

Sports Club! ⚽ 
Power Hour ✏️ 

13 
STEM Club🧪 

Service Project! 
Power Hour ✏️ 

14 
End of year 
Carnival! 🥳 

Power Hour ✏️ 
 

15 
Make and Take 

Club! 🎨 
Power Hour ✏️ 

Last Day of 
Program! 🏖️ 

 

16 
 

 19 
 

20 
 

21 
 

22 
 

23 
 

 26 
 

27 
 

28 
 

29 
 

30 

 

 

Daily Schedule 
2:30 - Brain Break/Club Fun!  
3:00 - Super Snack  
3:20 - Social Emotional Learning - Leader In Me/Social Emotional Learning - Smart Moves/STEM/Clubs  
4:30 - Power Hour (We do our best, but homework may not always be completed. Please check your child's work and progress!)  
5:15 - Reflection and Clean Up  
5:30 - End of Program   

 

Contact Info 
Nikole Mitchell 
Site Coordinator 
Email: nikole.mitchell@bgcutah.org 
Phone: 801-372-4836 
Program Address: 450 S 700 W, Milford Utah 
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May Club & Activity Details 

             
 

Message to Parents: 

As we enter the final month of our program, we want to take a moment to thank you for allowing us to be a part of your child’s 
journey this year. We will miss everyone dearly 💖 and are so grateful for the memories we’ve made together! 📸 As the school 
year ends, we encourage all our students to finish strong 💪, keep working hard 📚, and continue making positive choices both in 
and out of the classroom 🌟. We hope you and your family have a fun, safe, and wonderful summer break 🏖️! Thank you for your 
continued support! 🙏 

 

Spring Fling Club! 🌷 - Get ready for sunshine, smiles, and springtime fun! In Spring Fling Club, students will enjoy a mix of outdoor games, 

creative crafts, and seasonal activities. From colorful chalk art and exciting relay races to bouncing fun and making thoughtful Mother’s Day 

cards — there’s something for everyone! 

 

STEM Club🧪 - Get ready to explore, experiment, and create! In STEM Club, students dive into the exciting world of Science, Technology, 

Engineering, and Math through hands-on activities and fun challenges. From building, testing, and discovering new ideas, to solving real-world 

problems — there’s always something new to learn and explore! 

 

Make and Take Club! 🎨 - Get creative and crafty! In Make and Take Club, students will have the chance to design, build, and create fun 

projects — and the best part is, they get to take their masterpieces home! From art and decorations to handmade gifts and seasonal crafts, 

each activity is a new way to express creativity and have fun with friends. 

 

Sports Club! ⚽ - Get ready to move, play, and build teamwork! In Sports Club, students will stay active while learning the basics of different 

sports, practicing good sportsmanship, and having fun in friendly games and challenges. Whether it’s soccer, basketball, relay races, or 

playground favorites — there’s something for everyone! 

 

Forest Safety Fun! 🐻  - Join us for a special visit from Jill Ivie and the one and only Smokey the Bear as we learn all about forest safety, 

wildfire prevention, and how to stay safe while enjoying the great outdoors! This fun and educational event will teach students how to protect 

nature and make smart choices when exploring. You won’t want to miss this beary special guest! 

 

Ride Safe, Stay Safe! 🚔 - We’re excited to welcome Officer Schena for an important talk about ATV and off-road safety! Students will learn 

the rules of the trail, the importance of wearing safety gear, and how to make smart choices while riding. Whether you’re exploring the 

outdoors or cruising with friends, safety always comes first! 

 

 

 

 
 

 


